
 

 

 

Health and Wellness Guidelines 

During this heightened time of flu, allergy and COVID-19 season, below are our 

guidelines we ask you to consider at this time.  We are monitoring CDC Guidelines and 

will comply with local and state recommendations. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.   This is the best way we 

protect your families. 
 

At the risk of infecting or carrying any undetected illness we ask that your ENTIRE FAMILY 

REFRAINS from in person worship if any of the listed symptoms are present or have been 

present within the last 7 days.          

 

• Temperature over 100.3 or do not appear or feel well. 

• Runny nose or frequent nasal drainage, regardless of the color of the drainage. 

• Frequent cough or sneezing. 

• Have an illness being treated with antibiotics. 

• Frequent loose or watery stools. 

• Vomiting. 

• Any unexplained rash, skin or eye infection. 

• Any symptoms of childhood diseases such as Chicken Pox, Measles, Hand Foot 

Mouth Disease, Fifth Disease, etc. 

• Head lice (child should be free of all nits. 
 

We will do our best to maintain a healthy and clean environment for your child and 

our volunteers.  At this time: 

• A current Bayside Permission Slip MUST be signed and on file. 

• Masks will be worn by our volunteers. 

• Masks are recommended for children grades 2nd – 12th grades. 

o https://covid19.pinellascounty.org/face-covering-faq/ 

• If your child becomes ill during a service or program, we will separate your 

child from the other children, and you will be notified immediately. 

• Cleanliness and safety are important to us. Toys, tables and chairs, etc. are 

sterilized after each program.  
• If you have any concerns, please feel free to contact kids@baysidechurch.net 

 

Please evaluate where you have been in the last 7 days and if you have been in large 

groups or exposed to anyone that may have tested positive for COVID-19. 
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